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JETRO & Okinawa government group tour BJFEZ & New Port 

January 25th, 2010- JETRO (Japanese External Trade Organization), twelve Prefectures 

and city officials from Okinawa visited the Busan-Jinhae Free Economic Zone Authority to 

benchmark the FEZ and New Port.  

The Busan-Jinhae Free Economic Zone distinguishes itself by offering a strategic location at 

the heart of Korea’s south-east industrial belt which transformed Korea into the world’s top 

shipbuilder and the world’s 5th largest automobile manufacturer.  

For further information regarding tours of the BJFEZ, please contact Paul Lanari, Project 

Manager for BJFEZ projects, 82-51-979-5332 

 

BJFEZ hosts 1st China-Japan-Korea Forum 

 
January 28th, 2010–The Busan-Jinhae Free Economic Zone Authority is holding its 1st 

China-Japan-Korea Forum to increase economic ties between the region’s three countries. 

The BJFEZ’s goal is to become the logistics and international business hub of Northeast 

Asia-already the world’s 5th largest port for TEU throughput and Northeast Asia’s 3rd largest 

transshipment port-the BJFEZ is reaching out and building a network with the region’s 



countries governments and private sectors to achieve this aim. 

The 2010 forum will be held at the Paradise Hotel, in Haeundae beach, Busan, from 

January 27th-28th. Keynote speakers include the Japanese Consular-General Mr. Damachuji 

Suyoichi, while noted presentations will be made by Mr. Marimoto Hiroshi of the Japanese 

SME Cooperation Association and the Vice-Chairman of the PCCI (Pusan Chamber of 

Commerce and Industry), Lee Gyoung-hoon, who will deliver a speech calling for increased 

trilateral ties between the three countries to encourage continued economic growth and 

prosperity. For further information regarding the forum, please contact Paul Lanari, Project 

Manager for BJFEZ projects, 82-51-979-5332 or Jennifer Park PR Manager Public 

Relations, 82-51-979-5333 

 

>No events are planned for February 2010. 
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